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Consumer Protection  

TAXICAB INDUSTRY NOTICE 

         DATE: JULY 15, 2011 
All public passenger vehicles operating at City of Chicago airports (O’Hare International 
or Midway) must display proof of Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority (MPEA) and 
Ground Transportation Tax (GTT) registration with the City of Chicago. 
  
City of Chicago licensed taxicab, liveries, charter-sightseeing, and other public 
passenger vehicles currently display proof of MPEA/GTT registration by permanently 
affixing and displaying their respective medallion license metal plate on the vehicle 
hood or current City of Chicago license sticker on the windshield. 
  
All public vehicles that are NOT licensed by the City of Chicago must also display proof 
of MPEA/GTT registration by obtaining and printing for display the MPEA/GTT 
registration emblem.  Public vehicles that are NOT licensed by the City of Chicago may 
register and obtain the proof of MPEA/GTT registration emblem online at 
www.cityofchicago.org/bacp 
  
MPEA/GTT registration is free and yearly - valid from July 1 to June 30 each year. 
Individuals/businesses must re-submit their MPEA/GTT registration before June 30 of 
each year. 
  
Only individuals/businesses that have a valid current City of Chicago IRIS (Integrated 
Revenue Information System) account number may register and obtain the proof of 
MPEA/GTT registration emblem at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp 
 
Individuals/businesses that need a City of Chicago IRIS (Integrated Revenue 
Information System) account number must contact the City of Chicago Department of 
Revenue by sending an e-mail to revenuedatabase@cityofchicago.org with the 
subject line: IRIS-Need Account Number.  
  
For other MPEA/GTT registration or IRIS inquiries or if you have lost or forgotten your 
PIN for your IRIS account, contact the City of Chicago Department of Revenue 
Customer Service Center at 312-747-IRIS (312-747-4747).  The Department of 
Revenue offices are located at 333 S. State St. Suite #300, Chicago, Illinois. 
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